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Porzio Governmental Affairs, LLC Relocates to 
10 West Lafayette Street, Trenton

April 1, 2022

By: Vito Gagliardi, Jr.

Porzio Governmental Affairs, LLC (PGA) is pleased to announce the relocation of our Trenton, New Jersey office 
to 10 West Lafayette Street, 2nd Floor, Trenton, NJ 08608, effective April 1, 2022. PGA has added three 
additional lobbyists and has outgrown its current space on West State Street. The new space will allow for 
greater efficiency, collaborative space, and accessibility to the State House.

Porzio Governmental Affairs continues to be led by Executive Vice President Lynn Nowak along with Vice 
President Barbara DeMarco and Sal Anderton. Other team members are Jacy Lance, who joined the firm in 2017, 
and Ann Barzda, who has helped manage administrative details since 2008. In the last 24 months, PGA has 
expanded with the additions of Laura Haney, Beau Huch, and Rebecca Lubot. 
 
The relocation demonstrates Porzio's continued dedication to serving the Trenton community and New Jersey's 
regulatory and legislative needs. "PGA is committed to growing our team to serve our clients," said Nowak. "In 
addition to demonstrating our commitment to this area, the new space allows us to continue to expand our 
team and foster our important relationships in Trenton. We look forward to welcoming clients and contacts into 
our new office."

Vito Gagliardi, Managing Principal of the parent company, Porzio, Bromberg & Newman, and president of PGA, 
adds, “PGA has experienced rapid growth, not only in revenue but also in adding talent. We are consistently 
listed as one of the top 10 lawyer/lobbying firms in New Jersey.  The services PGA provide complement our law 
firm, helping to make both successful.”

Since its launch in 2006, Porzio Governmental Affairs ("PGA") has established a distinguished track record of 
achieving client goals throughout various industries. PGA's professionals have decades of substantive experience 
in New Jersey's governmental public affairs arenas and a deep network of contacts at the local, state, and 
federal levels. Porzio Governmental Affairs is a wholly-owned subsidiary of the law firm of Porzio, Bromberg & 
Newman, PC.  
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